
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 
Number:       #3-2-2018 
Date:      3/15/2018 
Subject: USSVI Tucson Convention in 2020 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
Tucson Base is looking for between 15 to 20 volunteers to 
handle duties for the 2020 convention. 
  
If you are interested, please contact Dennis Ottley the Tucson 
Base Commander at dottley888@comcast.net 
 


